
 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Trinity Primary School 

Leahurst Road 

Hither Green 

London  

SE13 5HZ 

0208 325 4551 

 

Dear Trinity families, 

 

What a fabulous first week back we have had. As ever, we have begun the term as we mean to go on, with lots of 

quality learning taking place. There has been excellent writing all across the school. Reception children have been 

writing Dinosaur Wanted Posters, Year One have written letters to the Little Mermaid and Year Two have written 

their own versions of traditional Aboriginal tales. Well done Trinitarians!  

Overleaf you will find a summary of the points raised at the Parent Forum before half term. Please see Mr Janes if 

you would like clarification on any of those listed. 

 

As always, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  

 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 10th June 2016  
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Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Dates for your diary: 

Tue 21st June—Reception trip to 

Natural History Museum and Y1 Trip 

to Olympic Park 

Fri 24th June—PAFT coffee morning 

and Bedtime Story day 

Sat 25th June 12pm—3pm—PAFT 

Summer Fair at Trinity Primary 

Friday 1st July 11am—Sports day at 

Manor House Gardens  

Thur 7th July 3pm—4pm—Science 

Fair and Year Two trip to Wide 

Horizons 

Tue 12th July—Year Ones trip to 

Southend on Sea 

Wed 20th July—

Last day 1:15pm 

pick up  

Notes from the Parent Forum: 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Parent Forum at the end of last half term. Below is a brief summary of discussions: 

 Confirmation that the school day will end at 3:30pm as of September 

 Confirmation that we are seeking wraparound care providers to begin in September 

 Common consensus was that the wraparound care provider should only cater for Trinity pupils unless there were no 

providers offering that service 

 A letter appealing for resources for Reception classes will go out soon, detailing items we feel can be sourced from the 

local community at low cost and enhance learning experiences 

 Confirmation that the school will be using a ‘cashless’ payment system called Parentpay for trips 

and lunch money as of September (details of which will be given before the end of term) 

 Parents agreed that clarification over what can/cannot be included in packed lunches for trips and 

during lunchtimes is needed. This will be provided in a newsletter in the coming weeks. 

Sainsbury’s Voucher Challenge!: 

We have a challenge for all parents… we are 

currently 1000 vouchers short of our 6000 

voucher aim which will enable us to receive 

a basketball hoop for the playground. We 

have until next Friday to finalise totals. Do 

you have any spare at home? Are you shop-

ping over the weekend? Your school and 

playground 

needs you! 

Please bring any 

vouchers to Mrs 

Browning in the 

office to con-

tribute.  

Reception’s Day at the Farm: 

A couple of pictures from Reception’s trip to Godstone farm on the last 

day of half term. Tractor rides, stroking farmyard animals and plenty of 

sunshine made it the perfect day!  


